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SB 317 would amend the Support and Parenting Time Enforcement Act by including and consolidating child support order 
provisions, and requiring that an order or notice for dependent health care coverage comply with the National Medical 
Support Notice standards.  It appears that the legislation would have an indeterminate increase in cost to local units of 
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government due to additional notice and hearing requirements necessary to meet federal National Medical Support Notice 
standards.  National Medical Support Notice standards must be met in order to prevent loss of federal funds, according to 
the Family Independence Agency.  SB 317 is tie-barred to SB 318 through SB 322. 
 
SB 318 through SB 322 would amend a number of statutes by deleting child support order provisions that would be 
consolidated in the Support and Parenting Time Enforcement Act.  SB 318 also revises Chapter 84 of the Revised Statutes 
of 1846 by replacing obsolete language with currently accepted language referring to people who do not have the legal 
capacity to enter into a marriage contract.  It appears that SB 318 through SB 322 would have no fiscal impact, however, 
each is tie-barred to SB 317. 
 
 
 


